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Notice of Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places

Notice is hereby given that Bedford Borough Council, in pursuance of Section 18C of the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended), is conducting a review of all polling districts and polling places within its area.
Details of the review can be viewed at the Council Offices at Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street and on the Council’s website: Review of polling districts and places · Bedford Borough Council 
We are seeking feedback on all aspects of our current polling districts and polling places. Your comments may be submitted by post to:
Electoral Registration

Bedford Borough Council

Cauldwell Street

Bedford 

MK42 9AP

Or by email to: electoral.registration@bedford.gov.uk 

The consultation period for the review will commence on Wednesday 15 June 2022 and the deadline for making comments and representations is Wednesday 10 August 2022.

The Acting Returning Officer will make representations on the proposals and those representations will be published on the Council’s website and made available to view at the Council’s offices.
Dated:  15 June 2022









Laura Church
Electoral Registration Officer

